
Melksham Shed

Melksham Shed continues to go from strength to strength, with an increase in 
membership by 20% this year. Clearly the need for older people to have diverse 
places to meet in Melksham, is correct!. 

Projects already completed have been to help Buryfields Village Hall with a new 
kitchen counter, donating a seat to Gifford Court, helping to build some raised beds 
for a resident of Melksham, replacing a plastic corrugated roof with polycarbonate 
roof – clearly we are now a ‘resource of Melksham’.
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